
 

 

DATE: April 23, 2010 

 

TO:  Superintendent Dooley 

 

FROM: Ken Abraham 
  Transportation Coordinator 

 

RE:  Employment Continuation  

  Under the provisions and in accordance with Article XI, Section 1 of the   
  agreement between the school district and Local #284 AFL-CIO SEIU,  please be  
  informed that van driver, Lynette Peterson has met and achieved all requirements  
  for continuous employment with the district.  


